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Dear Parents/Carers, 

SPACEMAN SALAD 

 

As part of our ‘Into the Unknown’ topic, during the week commencing the 28th February 

2022, the children will have the opportunity to plan and create their own ‘Spaceman 

Salad’. They will be taste-testing a variety of ingredients to decide which items they 

would like to use before snipping, chopping and then eating their final dish. We will be 

using dehydrated ingredients, such as couscous, to recreate astronauts’ eating 

experience. 

 

Our ingredients will include: 

 

- Couscous 

- Apricots 

- Raisins 

- Sundried tomatoes 

- Sweetcorn 

- Mixed bean salad 

- Butterbeans  

- Chickpeas  

- Chives 

- Coriander 

- Vegetable stock 

 

 

Please do make sure that we have up to date allergy information for your child if 

appropriate and if you have any questions, please do speak to your child’s teacher.  
 

Many thanks and kind regards,  

 
Mrs D Gould 

Assistant Head & Year 1 Leader  
 


